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PLEASE REGISTER!  
Thank you to those of you that have 

registered by e-mail AND to those that 
attended our FIRST registration night 

Thursday September 22nd from 7-9PM. 
It was great to see you!  

We know there are some of you who 
could not make our first date. We look 

forward to seeing you on our second and 
LAST registration night October 6th.  

 IF you cannot make this last 
registration night and are not 

comfortable registering by email 
but still intend to join 

      PLEASE LET US KNOW …  
info@beavertoncurlingclub.com   

      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS

REGISTRATION 
NUMBERS SO FAR:  

10   NEW Members! 
34   2nd YR Curlers 
29   Returning Curlers 

TOTAL of 73 Curling Members 
LAST YEAR we had 124 Curling 

Members 
  

LET’S CURL!  

    WANTED; 
NEW CURLERS!  

All ages, new or experienced …
Join the  

 BEAVERTON CURLING CLUB
Come out to our 

LAST CHANCE 
Information 

& Registration Night  
THURS OCT 6TH, 7-9PM 

at the Beaverton Curling Club 
164 Main Street

Questions? Email … 
info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 

NEW LEAGUES: 
  

Tues Ladies Aft Tag 
League is a GO! 23 
registered so far …  
Fri Doubles - only 6 
registered … WE NEED 
20 interested members to 
make this a GO as well as 
a League Lead  

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com


2022/2023 Newsletter Issue 3 Wed Sept 28th, 2022

OUR EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST includes;  
All paid registered members both curlers and social members, All Learn to Curl ‘Want to Try First’ folks, Some members who did not return but want to stay in touch, Some 

interested folks who could not join this year - but may next, AND
Some of our Sponsors and Advertisers who want to hear what we are up to! 

IF there is anyone you know who may be interested in receiving Newsletters and Event News from the BCC, please have them email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com and 
request to be added to our distribution list. SOME communications are for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Similarly, if you wish to be removed from our list please let us know. 

22/23 SEASON DETAILS
PRACTICE WEEK - SUNDAY AFTERNOON OCT 30TH TO FRIDAY NOV 4TH
This year our plans are to have the ice in and ready to go a week prior to the start of League Play. This is specifically 
designed for last year’s many new curlers. We know you will need a refresher! Your League Leads will be at the club 
during your regular league time. Come out and throw a few rocks or maybe play a few ends. 

FIRST WEEK OF LEAGUE PLAY - MONDAY NOV 7TH 
With the exception of Sunday Afternoon Mixed Tag Draw League - ALL LEAGUE PLAY begins Monday November 
7th. The Sunday afternoon league will begin Sunday November 27th AFTER the completion of Learn to Curl 
Sessions.   

LEARN TO CURL SESSIONS - SUN 1-3PM NOV 6TH, NOV 13TH, NOV 20TH
These are designed for you to attend all three sessions and include both lounge and ice instruction. You will receive 
communication well in advance. 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE WEEK 
The BCC will be closed Sat Dec 24th to Sun Jan 1st. League play will begin again on Monday Jan 2nd. There are 7 
weeks of play prior to this break and 13 weeks in 2023. Our YEAR END Brunch & Blade Event prior to ice removal 
will be Sunday April 2nd. 

BONSPIEL DATES & FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
Will be shared in our next newsletter 

“ALL HANDS ON DECK” VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
Last Newsletter we asked for your help with a list of opportunities. THANK YOU for your responses! We 
have a new Tues AM Men’s League Lead and new members for both our Bonspiel and Communications/
Fundraising Committees. We still are seeking a HEAD INSTRUCTOR for our Junior’s Curling! 

We also had interest in our ‘All Hands on Deck Events’! SPECIFICALLY …

ICE IN;  An email has been sent to the list of experienced individuals who have helped in the past and 
also to those that expressed an interest. Jeff Eatock is organizing this support for Dave Flynt. Email Jeff 
eatockj@hotmail.com 

CLUB CLEANING DAY;  Has been confirmed for Tuesday OCT 18th - 9 am - noon. 
We could use a handful of people to help out. We will be dusting walls, scrubbing the kitchen, bar area, 
washrooms, tidying locker rooms etc etc … Bring your cleaning products, gloves, paper towels and come 
out! Email us and let us know if you can join us!  
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